
NOTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF GREETWELL PARISH COUNCIL 

HELD ON TUESDAY 29TH MARCH 2016 

 IN THE SMALL HALL, OLD SCHOOL, MILL HILL, NETTLEHAM 

 

PRESENT:  Councillors Mrs Rosemary Seal (Chair), Mrs Sarah Bates, 

 Mike Taylor, Chris Thatcher, Tony Melrose, John Taylor,   

 Keith Johnson,  

 

APOLOGIES:  District Councillor Mrs Anne Welburn, 

                        County Councillor Mrs Jackie Brockway 

 

 

160 – 15/16  TO RATIFY DECISIONS MADE AT THE PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING HELD ON 14TH MARCH 2016 at 70A WESTFIELD DRIVE 

 

The Chair explained that having taken advice from Lincolnshire Association of 

Local Councils she had called this Extraordinary meeting in order to ratify the 

decisions made at the above meeting. 

 

The Chair went through the notes produced by the Clerk, outlining each 

resolution made.   

 

That the resolutions be accepted proposed by Councillor Chris Thatcher, 

seconded by Councillor Tony Melrose. 

 

The meeting concluded at 7.40pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


